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Your Ref: A61/GW 

Dear Gerard

UNISON 
Resource Centre & 
Branch Office, 
St. Mary's Hospital 
Green Hill Road 
Arniley 
Leeds, L512 3QE, 

Branch Tel: 0113 3055168 
Health & Safety: 
0113 3055120 

Subject: Correspondence 27th October 2010 

Deputation to Council — UNISON Request to Leeds City Council 

We note the letter sent at the end of last week and now feel that unless things 
change significantly the Branch does not feel the need to attend the meeting 
planned with the Council on the 23 rd November 2010. 

Since our application to you the health landscape concerning NHS Leeds has 
altered more favourably for an NHS solution for the provision of community 
services in health in the City of Leeds. It now appears that there is a strong 
likelihood that a Community Foundation Trust will be established to provide 
Community Services which is the preferred option for UNISON Members. 

We understand that the council will in any event be involved in the consultative 
process with any proposal that NHS Leeds wish to implement in the future 

We would like to thank Leeds City Council for its support on the day and the 
commitment from the council to support a Community Foundation Trust for the 
provision of community services in Leeds 

Yours 

Branch Secretary 

UNISON 

Leeds Community Health Branch 

website: www.lch-umson.org.uk ema I: unison@leedspft.nbs.uk
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